Turtle Lake Schools

4K Registration

(for the upcoming 2025-2026 School Year)

4K Registration Day will be held
Thursday, April 10, 2025 or Friday April 11, 2025

Children who will be 4 years of age on or before September 1, 2025 are eligible to
attend 4K for the 2024-2025 school year.

Goals of the program are to enrich readiness and social skills to help children be
ready for kindergarten. Throughout the year in 4K, children have a chance to
socialize with other children the same age, listen to stories, learn by participating, go
on field trips, and gain positive self-esteem.

Please call Jill Quade in the Student Office at (715) 986-4470 or email her at
jquade@turtlelake.k12.wi.us as soon as possible to schedule an appointment.
Individual appointments will be held between 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on April 10
and April 11. During registration, your child will explore the classroom while parents
will meet with the principal, teachers, and school nurse. The registration
appointment will last approximately one hour.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 4K program or registration, feel
free to call the school at 715-986-4470.

The Board of the School District of Turtle Lake prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates.
Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title IX Coordinator. The full notice of nondiscrimination is located at
https://www.turtlelake.k12.wi.us /district/policies-notices.cfm.



